
 
 

 
      
             
   
           

 
                                     

                 
 
   
 
 

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐
From: CJ Johnson 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 2:17 PM 
To: SoftwareRoundtable2013 
Subject: Suggestion for the round table 

I would simply like it to be noted that "trade dress" should not apply. Trade dress is no longer 
relevant and should be entirely removed from all suits. 

CJ Johnson 


